CHAPTER CONVERSATION

Mid Term Report

y the time you are reading this

article fall (at least on the cal-
endar) will have arrived. Labor Day
is over, the kids have now settled
back into the school routine, and
the golf season for most of us is
coming to an end. I hope the year
was a good one for all of you and
your operations.

The end of October will mark the
end of my first 6 months as chapter
manager. Like you, my summer
season was a busy one with several
large projects now near completion.
It has been an enjoyable start to my
efforts with the WGCSA. T have
learned many things about the asso-
ciation and the important items that
are being finished prior to ending
our year.

T am happy to report that the new
website will soon be ready for your
use. We have updated many parts of
the site and I am excited for all of
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you to give it a try. I am sure there
will be some bugs and issues to iron
out but with the expertise of EPIC
Creative we will soon have a website
that will be as functional and helpful
as technology allows for our mem-
bership.

The other large effort I have been
working on will also be completed
soon. The board of directors will be
deciding on the final offerings of
advertising, marketing, and spon-
sorship opportunities for our valued
affiliate membership for next year.
We have reviewed all the potential
partnership opportunities and are
creating three unique levels of part-
nership that will allow companies of
all sizes to showcase their products,
services, and dedication to the
WGCSA members in a more stream-
lined and efficient manner.

Currently I am working on new
member recruitment. It is my hope
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to reach as many of the
Superintendents in Wisconsin that
are not members of our great orga-
nization and provide them with the
information and benefits to
becoming a member. Do you know a
Superintendent that is not a
member? Do you have a valued
Assistant that may want to join? Is
your favorite salesperson a proud
member or the WGCSA? I would be
happy to reach these potential
members. Please contact me with
any and all suggestions.

If T can be of any service to you
please contact me at your conve-
nience! I would be happy to help
you with any chapter related
issues.

Brett welcomes your comments
and questions and can be
reached —at  920-643-4888 or
bg.wgcsa@charternet 7
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